Unicorn User’'s Group International

June 28, 2002

To Whom It May Concern:

Conference Time served as the registration service for the
Unicorn Users Group International Conference in May 2002. We
would opt to use Conference Time for future conferences. They
provided a very attractive Web Site and displayed great flexibility in
designing the Web Site to accommodate our registration procedures.
David Doda, in particular, was very responsive to any questions and
concerns that came up during the registration process.

As the conference date approached, Conference Time provided
us with a standalone database of registrants that Registration Desk
staff found very easy to use. Using the Web Site, we were also able
to handle on-site registrants who were paying with credit cards.
Following the conference, all money for credit card receipts was
forwarded to us in a timely manner.

Our experience with Conference Time was very positive.

S bit Thiamas

Outgoing Chair
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